
CITY OF PRAIRIE CITY 
MINUTES 

JANUARY 25, 2021 
 
The City Council of Prairie City, Jasper County, Iowa, met on January 25, 2021, in regular session via 
ZOOM.  At 5:34 p.m. Mayor Alleger called the meeting to order. 
 
Roll Call:  Roll was called showing members present and absent as follows: Present: Mayor Alleger; 
Councilors: Townsend, Berger, Lindsay, McDonald and Taylor.  Also in attendance: City Administrator, 
John Lloyd; City Clerk, Jodie Wyman; Police Chief, Mike German; City Water and Sewer Operator, Carl 
Van Der Kamp; and Library Director, Sue Ponder.  
 
Public Comments:  There were no comments from the public. 
 
Agenda Approval:  Taylor moved to approve the agenda and was seconded by Townsend. The motion 
passed all ayes. 
 
The Council moved into a workshop discussion on the 2021-2022 Budget.  No action was taken. 
 
Administrator Lloyd advised council that he will be providing a proposal from MSA to investigate flow 
rates at the lift station at the next council meeting, February 10, 2021.  Currently, there is an unexpected 
increase flow of approximately 100,000 gallons that are causing high level alarms. 
 
Councilor Lindsay asked for an update on the installation of gas and electric services for the Rolling 
Prairie Development.  Carl Van Der Kamp, Sewer and Water Operator, stated that the gas service 
installation was been completed last week.  Electric, including street lights, is still scheduled to be 
installed by February 5, 2021. 
 
Lindsay moved to adjourn the council meeting and was seconded by Berger. The motion passed all ayes. 
The January 25, 2021, Prairie City Council meeting adjourned at 9:22 p.m. 
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 Chad D. Alleger, Mayor 
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